Mozambique surgical visit

Date and time: Sun, 2015-07-12 17:03



(COSECSAC team at Matola Hospital)

Professors Stephen Ogendo and Pankaj Jani were in Mozambique to from 5th to 9th June as part of a <u>COSECSA</u> team to evaluate surgical training in the country. Hospital accreditation is part of the normal process of training for COSECSA.

During their visit they held meetings with ministry of health officials. Amongst the issues discussed were plans to initiate the setting up of a surgical skills centre of excellence in Maputo. It is intended this be set up along the lines of the Nairobi surgical Skills Centre to serve the southern region. This would be set up with assistance of <u>interested partners</u>.

Accreditation of The <u>Matola Provincial Hospital</u> was also undertaken for FCS training in general surgery.